Friends Newsletter January 2023

Hello to everyone and welcome back. We hope you had a lovely
relaxing Christmas break.

The Christmas Fair was a huge success and we raised a massive
£1600!

Thank you to everyone that came and supported us, and to all that
helped.

The first event for this year is a school disco on the 3" February.

Foundation, Year 1 and Year 2

Foundation/ Yr1/Yr2 5-5.45pm
Yr2/Yr3/Yr4 6-7pm
Year 2 can go to either disco

Tickets are £2.50 available from Monday
23" January and can be purchased either
on the night or correct money to the
office.

There will be glow items available to buy
on the night.



We will be holding a Table top sale on Saturday 25" February.

This event will be from 11-1, if you would like a table to sell things
these will be available at £5 per table. Sellers can arrive from
10.30am.

A sheet is in the office for you to sign up for a table, limited
availability due to space! It is a good opportunity to de clutter and
the Lego man will be at this event and drinks and snacks will be
available to buy.

Our next meeting date is Wednesday 18'" January. We are trailing a
new time of 2.30- 3.15 before pick up, there will be toys available for
any siblings and tea and coffee and biscuits. Please do come along
and share any ideas of thoughts or just for a cuppa and a chat.

Many Thanks for supporting your school and Friends of Henbury.
Key dates
Meeting Wednesday 18" January 2.30-3.15
Disco Friday 3™ Feb
Table top Sale Saturday 25" February 11-1

Friends email henburyviewfriends@gmail.com

or alternatively contact the school office.




